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Happy July Everyone! We have had some cooler days in 

June which makes it hard for the residents to get outside as 

much as they would like.  

June flew by. We had some fun with riding in the 

Summerfest parade as well as a trip to the library. Please 

attend any activity that you would like as we always love 

having visitors. Speaking of visitors, if you have any animals 

especially dogs we would love for you to come and see us. 

Animals have been important to many of our visitors and 

we would like to still have them incorporated in their lives. 



 

We would like to introduce you to Mindy Struss, our 

new Director of Nursing. The following is some 

information to get to know her better. 

I grew up in Albert City and went to AC-T.  My 

parents live here and my brother and his wife live 

in town too.  I live in Newell now and have 2 boys,  

Sawyer is 6 and Trenton is 11.  They sure keep me 

busy!  I worked at PVH in high school as a CNA 

before I went to Iowa Central Community College 

to get my nursing degree.   I have been an RN for 9 years.  

I worked for 2 years in homes with children that required medical care for 

Universal Pediatrics.  I then went to work for Good Samaritan Society in Newell,  

ōŜŦƻǊŜ L ŎŀƳŜ ōŀŎƪ ǘƻ ǿƻǊƪ ŀǘ t±IΦ  L ǿŀǎ ŜȄŎƛǘŜŘ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ƻǇǇƻǊǘǳƴƛǘȅ ƘŜǊŜ ŀǎ ƛǘΩǎ 

such a good place to ǿƻǊƪ ŀƴŘ ƛǘ ŦŜƭǘ ƭƛƪŜ άƘƻƳŜέΦ  L ƭƛƪŜ ǘƻ ŀǘǘŜƴŘ Ƴȅ ƪƛŘΩǎ 

activities, play with our pets, and read when I have spare time.  I am excited for 

this new opportunity as DON and hope to continue with good quality care to our 

residents and community at PVH.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We will be 

hosting a 

friendship coffee 

on Sunday, July 

30, 2017 at 2:30 

PM in the Dining 

Room. We invite 

you to attend 

and visit with 

your friends here 

at Pleasant View. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


